
14. PROPOSED CANTERBURY NATURAL RESOURCES REGIONAL PLAN

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate, Spreydon-Heathcote Elaine Greaves, Community Secretary, DDI 941-5105

Environment Canterbury has prepared a document, the Proposed Canterbury Natural Resources
Regional Plan, which sets out a framework for managing Canterbury’s natural resources (see attached
letter).

Submissions are invited and must be received by Friday 31 August 2002.

Recommendation: That the Board consider making a submission on the Proposed Canterbury
Natural Resources Regional Plan.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That if a submission from the Board is not forthcoming Board members may

wish to put forward individual submissions.


